
 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised that effective 

August 1, 2021 
All Pro Se litigants (parties not represented by an attorney) and 
attorneys are required to communicate with the Court 
electronically. Electronic communication must be conducted by E-
File Texas (Preferred), Email, or Fax. ALL litigant communications 
MUST now include a valid Email address. 

 

All communications from litigants to the Court and the Court to 
litigants will be conducted electronically using one of the above 
means of communication. Be aware; all notices, copies, judgments, 
and other documents sent by the Court to litigants will come from 
the JP1court@tarrantcounty.com Email address.  
 
To prevent Court communication from being placed on their Junk folder, litigants are encouraged to 
add the above Email address listed to their address book under contacts. Litigants are responsible for 
immediately notifying the Court of any change to their Email address on file with the Court.  

 

Have any questions, please let us know.  

       Thank you,  

       Justice Court, Pct. 1 
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